
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you are enjoying a peaceful and relaxing summer while at the same time eagerly 
anticipating your son’s initial experience here at St. Paul’s. We are certainly excited to have 
your family join ours. 
 
St. Paul’s is part of an athletic organization called the Maryland Independent Athletic 
Association (MIAA). Among other things, they oversee fair practices as related to recruiting 
and transfers. Any student already in high school and/or repeating a high school year 
must submit the enclosed form and proof of age (a birth certificate, a passport, or a 
state-issued identification card, such as a learner’s permit or driver’s license) to the 
league to verify eligibility to participate in sports. 
 
Please review, complete, and return to our office the enclosed Eligibility Verification Form. 
We will complete the bottom portion and forward it and proof of age to the league office. A 
transferring student athlete will not be able to participate in sports at St. Paul’s until the 
MIAA has reviewed and verified eligibility. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Athletic Director, Trey Whitty, at 
twhitty@stpaulsmd.org or 410-825-4400, ext. 2080. 
 
Thank you, 
 
St. Paul’s Admissions Office 
SPAdmissions@stpaulsmd.org 
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